Isfeld, Lori

A T I T S AT I
From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:34 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: FW: Proposed Daycare on East Fraser Lands

-----Original Message-----
s5.22(1) Personal and Confidential
From:

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Proposed Daycare on East Fraser Lands

Dear Mayor and Council,

| have already sent an email to you in response to the daycare and possible school annex that you are proposing be built
on the East Fraser Lands Greenspace. | am unable to attend the Public Hearing this evening, therefore | am sending
another email. | hope that this is actually read and that | am listened to (I heard from a good source that these emails
basically get tossed in the garbage). | suppose time will tell..

| am totally opposed to a daycare and school annex being built on the well used and loved Greenspace. | am again
requesting that you rezone this area and designate it a Park. With all the recent news coverage regarding the East
Vancouver school closures | can’t see how you would consider now going forward with this. Even without all the news
coverage about potential school closures why you would choose to relocate the daycare from the New River District
Area of Boundary and Marine Dr. and build on this greenspace that has been used as a Park for years and years, | can’t
comprehend. This is a wonderful area where people come to picnic, play with their children, their dogs, there are often
groups of people playing/practising frisbie, soccer, running, etc. and just plain enjoying the wildlife, reading, meditating,
tai chi, the list goes on. You say City of Vancouver is the “Green” City — | see nothing of the sort, instead of preserving
what little Green Space Vancouver has left you sell it off to the highest bidder and allow for more building/density. You
need to stop now and listen to your Residents, Voters and Tax Payers. Please put this issue to rest once and for all and
zone this green space on the East Fraser Lands a Park.

Thank You
Laura Tillyer




From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office

To: Public Hearing
Subject: FW: Proposed Amendments to the East Fraser Lands (River District)
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:47:58 PM

From: Miles Morins-22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:42 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Proposed Amendments to the East Fraser Lands (River District)

Hello,
| will be referring to these two public notices sent by the city when | address council this evening.

Please note, the first notice does not show a "star" where the daycare is being proposed. This was
the reason for the low turnout at the open house on November 5 2015.

http://former.vancouver.ca/commsvcs/planning/rezoning/applications/efl/documents/eflpostcard2.pdf
http://former.vancouver.ca/commsvcs/planning/rezoning/applications/efl/documents/eflpostcard.pdf
Thank you,

Miles Morin





